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Day Nursery of Abilene named Non Profit of the Year
The Day Nursery of Abilene is honored to have recently been named as “Non-Profit of the Year” by the Abilene Chamber 
of Commerce during their fall Annual Membership Event.  Thank you to the dedication of a great team at the Day Nursery 
of Abilene, the continued efforts of providing affordable quality child care for a diverse community as our stated mission is 
recognized and appreciated by the leadership in our community.  

During this year Day Nursery’s staff have truly exemplified what it means and requires to be leaders in the early childhood 
community.  The Governor of Texas issued an executive order that child care be considered an essential industry and that 
child care providers were only permitted to provide child care services for those of essential workers.  Day Nursery’s staff 
jumped into action because that is what we do!  

Additionally, our centers continued offering fulltime care for enrolled elementary school children following spring break 
when all local schools closed.  Day Nursery staff provided a “homeschool” teaching environment with online and in center 
instruction through the end of the traditional “school year”.  And all of this while maneuvering through the ins/outs of daily 
health checks, even more handwashing and sanitizing plus the extra requirements put in place because of the fluid and ever 
changing global COVID-19 pandemic.  

Thank you, Day Nursery of Abilene staff, for your continued call to duty each and every day and thank you to our community 
for the continued support and acknowledgment. We could not do this without you! We love “our village”! 



A Message from
Cynthia Pearson
PRESIDENT / CEO

	 2020	 2020 
has certainly been 
one of the most 
interesting years 
ever!  We thought 
(or certainly hoped!) 
that by now the 
COVID-19 would be a thing of the past, yet it is 
not.  We are now hopeful that we can just all get 
through the end of 2020 and never have to face 
any of that again. But we probably won’t!

Lessons we have learned through the challenges 
of this “year of the COVID-19 pandemic” are all 
priceless.  We’ve learned that our staff have an 
unbelievable commitment level to the children 
in our care, their safety, health and well-being.  
And that they are extremely flexible taking on 
extra requirements and constant changes, 100% 
committed to their jobs and rising above to meet 
the continued need of child care for working 
families in our community.  They are dedicated 
employees! Day Nursery is proud to make great 
strides toward retaining our most important 
asset, our people and at the same time invest 
in and attract great talent in the early childhood 
marketplace to continue moving forward.

We also learned that our community is faithful to 
support the Day Nursery regardless of the times 
and in spite of so many needs in our community. 
For that we are overwhelmed and grateful!
  
We learned that our reputation as an organization 
and an industry is a treasured asset and valued 
by others as the foundation for working families 
and integral to the economic development of 
our city.  Day Nursery works tirelessly to exceed 
the expectations of those we serve, meet our 
commitments, and deliver excellence in our 
community.  

By meeting the child care needs of our 
community and embracing our clients, we will 
build stronger, lasting relationships that will 
yield long term results for children, families, 
businesses, and community. Through it all, it 
is evident that people can count on the Day 
Nursery of Abilene! 

Warm Regards,

Program Highlights

Day Nursery’s Summer Camp 
“Adventure Camp 2020” for the elementary age children was 
completed just before children went back to school. School ready 
celebrations looked a bit different in 2020 due to COVID and 
although moved to late summer before heading off to school 
instead of in May as in years past, they still went off without a bang!  

The PreK Classes 
celebrated the school-readiness 
of their PreK scholars all of which 
started Kindergarten in the 2020/21 
school year.  With the explosion 
of students in Day Nursery’s after 
school program, four additional 
vans were purchased within the last 
year to replace those in our aging 
fleet.  We are grateful for the grant 
funds provided by the Community 
Foundation of Abilene donors, as 
well as others who contribute to 
offering quality programming for 
all ages of children served.  

Infants and Toddlers are business as 
normal as they learn, grow and develop! 



STAFF
RECOGNITION

MAKING A DIFFERENCE...
ONE CHILD AT A TIME!

Generosity of our donors, April - October 2020

Alcantar, Ashley
Jason and Katie Alford
Anonymous
Vicki Arthur 
Denice and Mark Bailey
Tancy Baldwin
Lauri and James Bass
Batjer & Associates
Battles Home Improvement / Re-

Bath of Abilene
Yvonne and Ron Batts
Hannah and Chris Beal
Gay Beitscher
Staci and RJ Benavides
Mittie and Dale Blackburn
Gina and Tucker Bridwell 
Tammi and Rodney Briscoe
Ronny and Teresa Bryant
Linda and Ed Buckner
Audra and Brad Butler
Amy Callan
Rebecca Carlton
Cheryl Carpenter
Syria Carrasquillo
 Betty Casteel
Alysia Castro
Lisa Chabarria
Elizabeth Chellette
Britney Childers
Christian Service Center of 

Abilene, Inc.
City of Abilene - CDBG Grant 

Funding 
City of Abilene, Abilene Water 

& Sewer Infrastructure 
Maintenance

Bernice Clay
Paula Clowdus
Steve Collins
Cindy and Glenn Cook
Donise Coonrod
Jackie and Bart Cox
Caroline and Travis Craver
Cheryl and Rob Cunningham
DATROO Technologies, LLC
Mary and Alan Davis
Joshlyn Dendy
Julie and Mike Denny
Becca Desrochers
Shirley Dickinson
Rudith and Don Drennan
Terri Edwards
First Financial Bank
Wyndi Fischer
Diana and Corby Flannagan
Flo-Rite Fluids, Inc.
Forbess Insurance Agency
Katie Frederick
Linda and Allan Frizzell 
Amber Fullmer
Lisa Futrelle
Bea Ganson
Libby and Ryan Gibson
Mary and Larry Gill
Jake Gomez

Janelle and Robert Gooch
Jean and Gary Goodnight
Jessica Graham
Grant Seabourne
Cathy and Joseph Gray
Terry Grosvenor
Beverly and Russell Guthrie
Toney and Wanda Gutierrez 
Rae Ann and Lee Hamilton
Michele Hansen
Denise Hassel 
Misti Hauger
Kaye Price and Joe Hawkins
Jachlyn Hayhurst
Vicki and Doug Hayhurst
Hendrick Health System
Robin Hicks
Rosemary Hollingsworth
Eleanor and Robert Hoppe
Shelley and James Hughes
Youlanda and James Hunter
Isabella Hurtado
Jason Hernandez
Amanda Johnson
CaSaundra and Terry Johnson
Britt and David Jones
Jane Jones
Terry Jordan
Traci and Ryan Kana
Tave Kelly
Kiwanis Club of Abilene
Kiwanis Club of Greater Abilene
Patty Knight
Kristina Campos-Davis
Kristine Larson
Elyse and Patrick Lewis
Lisa Bailey Cedillo
Maxanne and Tim Little
Emily and John Lomax
Lisa Love Williams
Christy and John Macon
Pamela and Tom Mann
Shirley Martin
Angela Martin
Lindsey and Jonathan Martinez
Tip and Leck Matthews
Kathy and Scott Mayer
Shannon Maynard
Pamela McDonald
Tamara and Jodie McGaughey
Gae Lynn McInroe
Susan and Russell McKeever
Margie Medina
Leif Merck
Samantha Merrick
Amy and John Milam
Elizabeth and Aaron Miller
Elaine and David Miller
Cathy and Chris Moore
Leigh Ann and Darrell Moore
Jonathan Moore
Erin and Jesse Moosbrugger
Jana Moreno
Dixie and Randy Morris
Evelyn and Carl Moser

Molly Moser
Virginia Mosier
Chrissy Musick
Kellie Naylor
Angela Nicolini 
Ginger and Shon Overton
Brenda Peak
Cynthia Pearson
Jon Erik Pearson
Macon Pearson
Martha Petermen
Rebecca Peterson
Pioneer Drive Baptist Church
Kari and Sean Polk
Caroline and D.H. Pope
Dottie and Kerry Preston
Helen and Mike Rangel
Kristi and Ruppert Rangel
Jade Reuwer
Reynolds Manufacturing Co.
Sharon and Tom Riley
Hannah Rimer
Denise Dillard Rister
Mrs. Jessie Rister
Garner Roberts
Paige and Matthew Robinson
Rita and Raymond Robinson
Marissa Rodriguez
Melody Roper
Nancy Ruzinsky
Donna Sanders
Hadley Scott
Suzie and Gary Shahan
Anna and Pat Sigala
Ashley and Joshua Skidmore
Faye and Dale Smith
Dr. and Mrs. Stanley Smith
Garrett Smith
Patti Stennett
Beverly and Danny Stevens
Tammy Stevenson
Michael Stringfello
Kristi and Kirk Thaxton
The Toro Foundation
Tige’ Boats
Jenni Trietsch
Truist By Frontstream
Audra Ude
Shelly Urvina
Feliz Lopez
Julia and Edward Velasquez
Courtney Wagley
Jamilla Ward 
Vanessa Washington
Madison Weidenbach
Daphne Wells
West Texas CPR & Safety Training
Chip Whitlock
Anonymous
Megan and Cameron Wiley
Panissa and Dason Williams
Christie Willis
Ronica and Walt Worgull 
Kam Zinsser

Following 41 years of service to Day 
Nursery, Olivia Rivera retired in 2020

Celebrating Dedicated Service
to Day Nursery

TAMMY STEVENSON - 35 YEARS
JANIE DOMINQUEZ - 20 YEARS

AMANDA RODRIGUEZ - 20 YEARS

Employees of the Third Quarter

Michelle Lee – Cedar Street
Marissa Rodriquez - Orange Street

Lisa Addington – Sherry Lane
Rebecca Jones – Vine Street

Staff training/recognized 
for their 100% Fair Share 

Giving commitments to the
United Way of Abilene

#mindthegap

GIFTS FROM FUNDS HELD AT THE 
COMMUNITY FOUNDATION OF ABILENE

Steve Arthur Family Foundation at the Community Foundaiton of Abilene 
John and Carolyn Beckham/Donor Advised Fund at the Community Foundation of Abilene
Mrs. J. Neil (Weeze) Daniel Donor Advised Fund at the Community Foundation of Abilene

Lynn Beckham Marderosian Donor Advised Fund at Community Foundation of Abilene
Morgan and Jesse Jones Designated Fund at the Community Foundation of Abilene

Robert, Elsie & Roberta Watters Fund at the Community Foundation of Abilene

The Day Nursery of Abilene is 
grateful to each and every donor!



“SAVE THE DATE”

MONDAY, NOVEMBER 2ND, 2020 - 7:00PM
Our first ever “Great Non-Debate, 
Debate” will be held at the Historic 

Paramount Theater.  Day Nursery children 
will interact with community celebrities 
on Day Nursery’s own specially selected 
“debate team” on child-like topics that 

matter most to our kiddos.  It will be 
GREAT; uplifting and add the levity we all 
need right now; it’s not even debatable!  
More information is included inside this 
newsletter and on Day Nursery’s website 

www.daynurseryabilene.org  

FRIDAY, OCTOBER 30, 2020 – 10:30AM 
The Day Nursery Sherry Lane (3434 Sherry 

Lane) celebrates 20 years in operation 
with a ribbon cutting and balloon release 

(all social-distanced of course).

Yearend opportunities will be provided through
“FILLING THE PANDEMIC PAIL”.

An opportunity to grant needs and wants from 
Day Nursery’s centers’ wish lists. 

SPIRIT OF CHRISTMAS
annual giving campaign will feature the 

Christmas artwork by a Day Nursery child.

THURSDAY, APRIL 22, 2021
Back by popular demand – it’s the 2021 Dueling 
Pianos, a very special event in the SoDA District 
as we celebrate our Day Nursery stars.  “Save 

the date” information is below.   
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Cedar Street 
Center

650 Cedar Street
Abilene, TX 79601
(325) 670-0002

Vine Street 
Center

1442 Vine Street
Abilene, TX 79601
(325) 672-7351

Sherry Lane 
Center

3434 Sherry Lane
Abilene, TX 79601
(325) 673-1781

Orange Street 
Center

1450 N. 17th
Abilene, TX 79601
(325) 232-7387

OUR CHILD CARE CENTERS:

Administration Office
702 Cedar Street

Abilene, TX 79601
(325) 673-1110 phone

(325) 677-0235 fax

Prefer Emails?  
Help DNA save money on 
printing and postage!
If you prefer to get an email version 
of the Nursery Rhyme, please email 
daynursery@daynurseryabilene.org.

daynurseryabilene.org

 

Administration
Office

702 Cedar Street
Abilene, TX 79601
(325) 673-1110



THE 
GREAT

WHICH IS 
THE BEST PART...

THE PEANUT 
BUTTER 

OR 

THE JELLY?

TEAMPEANUT BUTTER
TEAM

JELLY

ADDRESSING THE ISSUES 
THAT REALLY MATTER!

JOIN THE FUN! 
MONDAY, NOVEMBER 2, 2020

7:00PM - 8:30PM
(Doors Open at 6:30pm)

HISTORIC PARAMOUNT THEATRE
352 CYPRESS

QUESTIONS? CALL 325.676.9620 OR 325.673.1110

purchase your tickets online at:
https://www.paramountabilene.com/events-tickets

www.daynurseryabilene.org

Join us for a night of fun and laughter, as 
celebrity debaters from all over our city 
answer the tough questions presented 
by kids from Day Nursery of Abilene. 

Come join the fun and 
purchase your ticket 

today to participate in 
this unique fundraising 
opportunity and help 

Day Nursery name 
“The Great Non-
Debate Debater”.  Tickets$20 eachincludesPopcorn & a Drink


